# **Re: Daily Update**

- I. May Grants Posted
- II. Register Now for These Upcoming Seminars and Webinars
- III. Contest Invitation from the Mayors Wellness Campaign
- IV. Mayors Committee on Life Sciences 2017 Patient Courage Award

Dear Mayor:

## I. May Grants Posted

The League's May grants page has been posted and includes links to several federal funding opportunities. Click here to visit the Grant Resource Center.

The League's Grant Resource Center features links and resources to assist municipalities in their grant search.

Looking for a database of grants? Through a partnership with GrantStation, League members may sign up for a discounted membership to use their funding databases. Reserve through NJLM for up to 85% off! <u>Click here</u> for more information.

Contact: Taran B. Samhammer, tsamhammer@njslom.org, (609) 695-3481 x124.

## II. Register Now for These Upcoming Seminars and Webinars

#### 1. The NJLM and NJAPZA Present

Inherently Beneficial Uses Under the MLUL: What Are They And How Are They Treated As Use Variances? June 8, 2017

11:00a.m.-12:00p.m.

Location: Your Computer

**CEU's:** Planning Board/Zoning Board Secretary-1.0, Land Use Administrator-1.0, Zoning Official- 1.0;NJCLE-1.2 <a href="http://nj-njslom.civicplus.com/799/Seminar-and-Webinar-">http://nj-njslom.civicplus.com/799/Seminar-and-Webinar-</a>

#### Handouts

## 2. Certain Licensees Can Earn Up to 8 CEU's in One Day!

The One Day Mini Conference June 16, 2017

Conference Center at Mercer

1200 Old Trenton Rd West Windsor, NJ 08550

http://nj-njslom.civicplus.com/799/Seminar-and-Webinar-Handouts

Looking for more seminars? We are always updating our events calendar. Visit <a href="http://nj-njslom.civicplus.com/799/Seminar-and-Webinar-Handouts">http://nj-njslom.civicplus.com/799/Seminar-and-Webinar-Handouts</a> frequently for updates.

### III. Contest Invitation from the Mayors Wellness Campaign

On behalf of the Mayors Wellness Campaign we are sharing the following invitation from them with you:

To celebrate the Mayors Wellness Campaign (MWC) 10th anniversary, we are holding a MWC video contest to give you the opportunity to showcase how your municipality gets active and moving.

The 1st place video will be highlighted on our <u>MWC website</u> and social media to celebrate the conclusion of our 10th anniversary year. The winning video will also be shown at the November New Jersey State League of Municipalities Conference.

The municipality that submits the 1st place video will win \$1,000 towards its MWC activities. 2nd prize is \$500 towards your municipality's MWC activities. 3rd prize is \$250 towards your municipality's MWC activities.

Need ideas? Watch this <u>2010 video</u> from Mayor Brian Levine of Franklin Township for inspiration.

Here are a few tips to get you started: Keep it simple. Film using your smart phone! Videos should be no longer than 2 minutes.

Please submit your video to Deborah Levine, <u>dlevine@njhcqi.org</u>, by June 1st. Please email your video submissions as a file, or upload your video to YouTube and email the link.

### IV. Mayors Committee on Life Sciences 2017 Patient Courage Award

The Mayors Committee on Life Sciences is pleased to announce the creation of a new award program designed to highlight the many inspiring patients in New Jersey. We will recognize remarkable individuals who have triumphed over adversity despite difficulties due to a serious illness or chronic disease. All New Jersey mayors (not just members of the Committee) are invited to nominate patients from their municipalities who have positively impacted the lives of others through their attitude, actions and advocacy. The Committee will showcase these patients as extraordinary examples of courage, and give them and their families a platform to inspire and educate others about their experiences.

We encourage mayors to nominate a patient for the Patient Courage Award. Each patient who receives this designation will be invited to participate in an awards ceremony. The event will include the patient, his or her family, friends and care providers, the mayor and (invited) local legislators, and representatives from We Work for Health New Jersey, the Mayors Committee on Life Sciences, and the New Jersey life science community. Additionally, all award recipients will be invited to attend the annual Mayors Committee luncheon in October.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact Lucy Montgomery at 215-766-7951 or <a href="mailto:lucyhmontgomery@gmail.com">lucyhmontgomery@gmail.com</a>.

Sincerely,

Michael J. Darcy, CAE Executive Director